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WASHINGTON, DC – U.S. Representative Mike Bost (IL-12), Co-Chairman of the 
Congressional Steel Caucus, released the following statement after U.S. Steel 
announced it would restart its A Furnace at its Granite City Works facility creating 300 
new steel. These are in addition to the 500 jobs announced earlier this year when B 
Furnace was restarted.

“It’s fantastic news that U.S. Steel will be adding 300 good-paying steel jobs in Granite 
City in addition to the 500 jobs announced in March,” said Bost. “These are 300 jobs 
that allow 300 families to put food on the dinner table, pay the bills, and put some 
money away for retirement. I’ve been working for years to turn the tide against unfairly 
imported steel that hurts our local economy and I’m pleased to see policies put in place 
by the Trump Administration have resulted in such positive developments.”

The authority under which the president has imposed steel tariffs is Section 232 of the 
Trade Expansion Act. A  determines whether imports are Section 232 investigation
harmful to national security and whether measures should be taken to protect domestic 
industries critical to national security.

Recent actions taken by Rep. Bost on American Steel:

March 8, 2018: Bost Applauds Steel Tariff Announcement

March 1, 2018: Bost Applauds Steel Tariff Announcement

February 16, 2018: Bost Statement on Commerce Department’s Steel Report

February 13, 2018: Bost Takes Plight of Southern Illinois’ Steelworkers to White House

https://www.commerce.gov/news/press-releases/2018/02/secretary-ross-releases-steel-and-aluminum-232-reports-coordination?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link
https://bost.house.gov/media-center/press-releases/bost-applauds-steel-tariff-announcement-0?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link
https://bost.house.gov/media-center/press-releases/bost-applauds-steel-tariff-announcement?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link
https://bost.house.gov/media-center/press-releases/bost-statement-commerce-department-s-steel-report?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link
https://bost.house.gov/media-center/press-releases/bost-takes-plight-southern-illinois-steelworkers-white-house?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link


December 5, 2017: Bost, Steel Caucus Leaders Meet with Commerce Secretary Wilbur 
Ross

October 27, 2017: Congressional Steel Caucus Urges President to Complete Steel 
Imports Investigation

https://bost.house.gov/media-center/press-releases/bost-steel-caucus-leaders-meet-commerce-secretary-wilbur-ross?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link
https://bost.house.gov/media-center/press-releases/congressional-steel-caucus-urges-president-complete-steel-imports?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link

